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       Dear Parents,
                   Hi, my name is Mrs. Cantu, I am very excited to be your child’s teacher. This year is going to be full of fun and lots of learning! I can’t wait to see what this year will have in store for us! I am looking forward in working with all my students and families. I am strongly looking forward to meeting all of my students, but first I would like to introduce myself and tell you a few things about me.
                     I graduated from North Carolina Central University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Child Development and Family Consumer Science. I have 10 years of experience in early Childhood Education. I have worked in Orange and Durham County in Pre-K and Kindergarten classrooms. Over my years of experience my love and passion for Early Childhood Education has grown tremendously and I have become very aware of the impact teachers can have on the lives of their students.
                      I have been married for 21 years, have four children two boys and two girls. I live in Granville County. My boys are college graduates and my girls attended JF Webb High School.
                    I am so excited to become a part of Louisburg Elementary community. I can’t wait to start passing my passion of learning to my students.

A few of my Favorite things: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Favorite color: Green
Favorite Food: Chinese food / Tacos
Hobbies: watching movies, spending time with my family.

Please contact me with any question or concerns. I am here to support my students and families.
juanacantu@fcschools.net
919-496-3676 Ext.214

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Cantu
